Craig, Sondra

From: Jenna Smith <jennifer.smith7989@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 9:48 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Arts board funding
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Hello,

I live on the south side of La Crosse and | am a musician. | am writing to express my support of the city
funding the Arts Board grant program with ARPA funds in order to support artists who have been affected
by Covid and the arts community here in La Crosse.

Thank you,

Jenna Smith



